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Comments: I strongly urge you to uphold the elements of the Wilderness Act and prohibit fixed and climbing

anchors in our Wilderness areas.  These fixtures have no place in our pristine wilderness areas.  I have seen the

damage done by them already in places such as Joshua Tree National Park.  DO NOT listen to the the lobbyists

and outdoor recreation companies urging you to allow this.  They have an obvious financial interest in allowing

this.  


